
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

School Board 

[School District Name] 

[School District Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Members of the School Board, 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the availability of housing within our school 

district. As a parent of a child attending [School Name], I have observed that the lack of 

affordable housing options poses significant challenges for families wishing to reside within the 

district. 

Many families are struggling to find suitable homes that provide a stable environment for 

children to learn and grow. This issue not only affects enrollment numbers but also impacts the 

overall community and quality of education. I urge the board to consider reviewing and 

addressing this matter urgently. 

Collaborating with local agencies to develop more housing solutions would be a step in the right 

direction. Your attention to this critical issue is essential for ensuring a thriving educational 

environment for all students. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to seeing positive changes that benefit 

our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Number] 


